
 
 

TOWN OF SUTTON 
PLANNING BOARD & DEPARTMENT 

June 7, 2023 

 

Pastor David Payne 

Lifesong Church 

65 Gilmore Drive 

Sutton, MA 01590 

 

Dear Pastor Payne:   

 

At their meeting held on June 6, 2023, the Planning Board voted to waive Site Plan Review for an 

application for potential retention of individual storage units at 65 Gilmore Drive.  The applicant 

must return to the Board by March 1, 2024 with either notice that the units have been removed or a 

definitive plan for removal and/or permanent placement with appropriate mitigation. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me in the Planning Office at (508) 865-8729. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Hager, 

Planning & Economic Development Director 

 

cc:   John Couture, Building Commissioner 

 

William Talcott, Chair 

Scott Paul, Vice-Chair 

Robert S. Largess, Jr 

Walter A. Baker 

Michael Gagan 

Erica McCallum, Associate 

 

Jennifer Hager 

Planning & Economic Development Director 

 

Sutton Town Hall 

4 Uxbridge Road 

Sutton, Massachusetts 01590 

Telephone: (508) 865-8729 

Fax:       (508) 865-8721 

 

 

 

 


